
Clackmannan District Brass are looking for Cornet 
players (positions negotiable) and Kit and Tuned 

Percussionists to bolster our ranks

Calling all Cornet and Percusion Players

Clackmannan District Brass are a friendly, supportive organisation based in 
Alloa and rehearse every Tuesday and Friday night 7.30 – 9.30 pm

All enquiries will be held in strictest confidence, if interested then contact 
us via Facebook Messenger or email enquiries@clackmannanbrass.co.uk


